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5th December 2018/166 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
 
We were delighted to have another successful Parents and Carers coffee morning. It was both an informative and 
enjoyable session. Here are some of the things that parents said: 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week 
 
This Saturday 8th December we are going to watch ‘The Gingerbread Man’ at the Jackson Lane theatre in Highgate. 
School will begin at 11am, we will arrive back by 3pm. Children will need a packed lunch from home (no fizzy drinks or 
glass bottles please). If you would like to accompany us on the trip please email me at: eunicebshine@gmail.com 
 
Next Week 
 
Saturday 15th December is the last week of SHINE this term. The children will be having an end of year party. We 
are asking if you could give your child something to share (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). We would also like to 
invite you to our celebration assembly at 2:15 pm, where children will receive certificates and prizes for attendance and 
behaviour.   
 
 
Reminder 
 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
 

“My son has improved with his Maths 

and I know that SHINE has helped 

him with this.”- Drayton Park 

“Class teachers are approachable 
and make the children feel at ease 

asking questions” - Duncombe 
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